To Whom it May Concern:

Martin Krafft was a clinician for my CS21 class at Swarthmore College in
the fall of 2000. I went to clinic every week and although all of the
clinicians were good, I enjoyed and learned the most from the clinics with
Martin. Martin not only helped me discover the bugs in my programs, he
challenged me to find more efficient and dynamic solutions. He taught me
concepts that I would see in my CS class the following semester in a way
that made them exciting and accessible. When I was frustrated with or
bored by the assignment and felt like giving up I knew that I could come
to clinic and Martin would help me find my problem, challenge me in new
and exciting ways, and generally increase my interest in Computer
Science. I strongly and enthusiastically recommend Martin as a clinician
or teacher of Computer Science.

Sincerely,
Sorelle Friedler

CS System Administrator
friedler@cs.swarthmore.edu



